
From: Dini 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 1:28 PM 

To: Lowery, Catherine <clowery@london.ca> 

Cc: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1146-1156 Byron Baseline Road / File. Z-9172 

 

Hello, 

 

We live directly next to this property on the east side at 1142 and although there have 

been some adjustment made to the size of the proposed building, we still feel the building 

is too high and does not suit the neighbourhood. 

 

Now that we may not be able to attend the meeting on Wednesday, we like to know if 

there is a proposal for the landscaping available since all 3 property lines have a 

green/tree barrier. 

 

We appreciate if you could address our concerns, thank you.. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Roland and Dini Dobler 

1142 Byron Baseline Road  
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